
 
US 1 (Baltimore Avenue) from          

College Avenue to MD 193        
(University Boulevard) 

 
ELECTRICITY INFRASTUCTURE 

RELOCATION WORK NOTICE 
 

Beginning this March, utility crews will be working along US 1 within the project limits 
specified above performing electricity infrastructure work and will intermittently close 
traffic lanes during the following weekday hours:  

• Northbound: 7 a.m. to 3 p.m.  
• Southbound 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

 
Drivers should add extra commute time and use alternate routes during this work. The 
work may require temporary work zone sidewalk closures. Pedestrians will be directed 
via signage to the safest crossing in the work zone—including those on the opposite 
side of the road. Additional work hours and lane closures may be necessary to complete 
all phases of work and keep the project on schedule. Progress permitting, this electricity 
infrastructure relocation work should be complete by early fall. Equipment used for this 
work may be disruptive.  
 
For more information about this US 1 electricity infrastructure relocation work, please 
contact Mr. John Gover, Maryland Department of Transportation State Highway 
Administration (MDOT SHA) District 3 Area Construction Engineer at 301-513-7336 or 
wgover@sha.state.md.us . 
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